
St. Paul the Apostle, Rexdale Seeking Organist and Choir Director  
 
St. Paul the Apostle, Rexdale (Anglican) is seeking a part-time director 
of music and organist to lead the Sunday worship/ministry of music. 
Pianists with a willingness to learn the organ over time will be 
considered. The position is open from May 15, 2022. 
 
The position requires about 4 hours of service in a typical week 
including practice time (about 2 hours at the church on a typical Sunday 
when there is choir practice and 1 ½ hours per week when there is no 
choir practice such as in summer). Choir practice takes place for about 
half an hour directly after the Sunday service. The commitment will 
require slightly more hours at Christmas and Easter and fewer hours 
through the summer months.  Availability to play at weddings and 
funerals would be an asset.  
 
The organ is a two manual electronic AGO spec Allen organ.  
 
Remuneration will be commensurate with experience and qualifications 
in accordance with RCCO guidelines. To apply, send a full CV and 
cover letter to stpaultheapostlerexdale@gmail.com  c/o Organist Search 
Committee.  St. Paul the Apostle church is located just north of the 401 
at 2182 Kipling Avenue, Rexdale, Ont. M9W 4K9.  
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